July 19, 20XX
Mr. Gordon Leaf

Advertising Manager
Ritz Advertising

5554 S. Main Street

Peoria, IL 67809 

Dear Mr. Leaf: 

Thank you for meeting with me on Friday, July 19, to discuss the position of assistant advertising manager at Ritz Advertising. I was quite impressed with the energy of your creative team and their enthusiasm about the agency's future. Learning about your media campaign for McDermitt Telecommunications was exciting and demonstrated the agency's innovative approach to advertising. Ritz Advertising is a company with which I want to be associated. 

Your description of the special qualifications needed to succeed in this position was especially interesting. I am confident my background is an excellent match. My ability to work under pressure and meet tight deadlines has already been proven during my internship with Burknap, Inc. As I stated at our meeting, I enjoy the challenge of a fast-paced environment where success is based on both individual and team achievement. 

Again, thank you for considering me for the assistant advertising manager position. I look forward to hearing from you soon. 

Sincerely, 

Erika Malone 

